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June 2, 2025 
 
 
Ciao Friend, 

We hope this note finds you well. On behalf of the OSDIA Napa Lodge 2043, we want to extend 

our heartfelt thanks for your generous support of our Boot to Fork fundraiser, held on Saturday, 

March 8, 2025. 

Thanks to your contribution—and the incredible spirit of nearly 200 attendees—we exceeded 

our fundraising goals. Your generosity helps us continue our mission of awarding student 

scholarships and supporting community-based initiatives that honor our Italian heritage. 

Your support truly made a difference. We are deeply grateful for your role in helping us build a 

stronger, more connected community. 

Grazie mille for standing with us. 

Warm regards, 

Jenny Gass   Marisa Miller 
Jenny Gass     Marisa Miller 
Fundraiser Chair & Trustee   President 
OSDIA Napa Lodge 2043   OSDIA Napa Lodge 2043 
 
 
 
View our event program / donor listing: 
program 2025.pdf 

https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/895f6a2d-1e9c-4532-ab46-ddc7c28c8eca/downloads/40e2d904-a503-4e20-98e8-eafff342acae/program%202025%20FINAL%20for%20THANK%20YOU.pdf?ver=1748889108660

